
Important Notice  
General Transfer Drive (July-August 2022) 

of Principal, Headmaster, PGT, ESHM and TGT/C&V Tr.  

 

The Department has received few grievances through various resources like 
helpdesk, social media etc. on the issues related with PGT/Lecturer (Punjabi) 
and TGT/Master (Punjabi).  The Department has taken notice of all such 
issues and the rationalization / normalization exercise of posts of these cadres 
has been again carried out by the Department and as a consequence of the 
same, revised vacancy has been prepared by the Department and the same is 
hereby offered for transfer drive to these cadres. Therefore, school preferences 
already submitted by the teachers has been abolished by the Department. 

Accordingly, the portal is opened for submitting fresh schools preferences only 
for the posts of PGT/Lecturer (Punjabi) and TGT/Master (Punjabi) cadre upto 
12.00 Noon on 31.08.2022.  

All eligible teachers of these cadres are requested to fill up maximum options 
of schools in order of preferences afresh to ensure merit based posting within 
the choices/preferences filled up by them and to avoid any inconvenience or 
disadvantage. 

In case of any technical issue, they may call helpdesk at 0172-5049801 
during office hours. 

 

Sd/- 
Date: 30.08.2022  Director-cum-Special Secretary to Govt. Haryana  

School Education Department 
Panchkula 
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